Rabbi Natan Morowitz

29/1 Rechov Ussishkin Netanya 42272 Israel הרב נתן מורוביץ רחי אוסישקין 29/1 נתניה 42272 ישראל

Mobile: 972- 57 751 6145 Email: moro@013.net

Tel: 972-9-834 7491 Fax 09-8333941

15th April 2013 5th Iyar 5773

Rev. Michael Plaskow, 4/4 Sderot Nitza, Netanya

Dear Michael,

You are of course aware that after 30 years of serving Young Israel I will shortly be retiring.

Thank you so much for your warm friendship and for always being available to give over your learning knowledge to the members of our Congregation.

I especially appreciate the Daf Yomi Shiur which you give every morning which has attracted so many of our members who previously would not have dreamt that they would participate in a gemera class and certainly not Daf Yomi.

Obviously it was your personality your perseverance and the love you have for Torah that attracted them to your class.

G-D should give you and Phyllis many healthy and happy years together.

It has been an honor to know you.

With very best wishes,

Yours sincerely

Rabbi Natan Morowitz

NM/EL